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3 Jan 07 4 But despite these difficulties — which should not be underestimated

— it remains imperative that we re-posture and drawdown in the
time and manner we have designed. | know you are clear on the
wider strategic requirement to rebalance our finite military
resources from Iraq to Afghanistan next year.




